
I would like to add my support for this bill.  We have not had this level of potential 
corruption in our federal government in my lifetime, but the possible Russian money ties 
to our President and his campaign and administration show that we need to create some 
safeguards.  This bill, which would require presidential candidates to submit the most 
current year of tax returns in order to be placed on the primary and general election 
ballots, is a good start.  I want my state to be in the lead in eventually requiring this 
nationwide! 
 

 

--  
Elizabeth R. Jolley 
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